Nola M. Meyers
1249 Vintage Drive
Harwood, MD 20776
(301)461-2040

February 13, 2025

To Whom this may concern:

| am writing on behalf of my support of allowing grocery stores to sell wine and beer. Having
lived in Anne Arundel County for 40 years, | am frustrated | must drive to Virginia in order to
shop for wine at Trader Joes. | have travelled to California, North Carolina, Arizona and many
other states which allow for beer and wine to be sold at grocery stores. The liquor stores will
continue to profit with alcoholic beverages. When | prepare a meal that requires wine it is an
inconvenience to have to grocery shop and then stop again for the wine. | have never
understood what the issue is. | fully support Anne Arundel passing this bill. | can then put all of
my money into the county in which | live, rather than another state. Thank you for your
consideration.
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